
         
 

 
 

 

 

Shoutout to our dedicated Teamsters Bargaining 
Committee at the Abbotsford School District 

On Monday, May 26, 
the Committee met to 
format the 
membership’s proposals 
in preparation for 
collective bargaining. 
The Committee will 
reconvene on Saturday, 
May 31, at the Local 31 
office in Abbotsford to 
continue the process. 

The Union anticipates 
that negotiations with 
the Employer will begin 
in early Fall 2025. Local 31 looks forward to getting bargaining underway. 

We want to thank all of our hardworking Support Staff Teamsters—your 
continued support is appreciated and does not go unnoticed. 

Pictured: Recording Secretary Jennifer Wallace, Director of Union Organizing Ben 
Hennessy, Bro. Derrick Anderson, Sis. Yvonne Funk, Bro. Jaret Wiebe, Sis. Leslie 
Carter, Bro. Lorne Rosen, Bro. Mike Birchfield and Sis. Alicia Kroeker. 
 

Also on the Committee but not pictured: Sis. Chris Kelly. 


